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CHARTER 1965 
 
Good day Comrades, 
 
We had a great Fall Conference and Pig Roast in September.  Thanks to everyone who helped out 
to make the Pig Roast another sucesful event.  Once again we were also well represented at Fall 
Conference and members from our Post taught key classes in technology, mentorship, and 
Veterans and Miliary Support.  Now with October here it’s time for Booya and Member Dinner.  
These are both great events that I look forward to every year. 
 
Free Flu Shots for Veterans – Walgreens has agreed to provide free flu shots for Veterans on 
October 17th from 1300 to 1500 at Palmer Lake VFW.  Just show up during that time with proof of 
service. 
 
Calendar Sales 
Once again we will be selling Department of Minnesota raffle calendars.  They make great Holiday 
gifts and go to a good cause.  Calendars can be purchased at the bar for $20. 
 
Member Dinner – Register by October 15  
Our annual member dinner will be Sunday October 30.  Please check out the below link for more 
information and to register for the event. www.palmerlakevfw.com/member_dinner 
 

 
Online Store 
I’m excited to announce an online store option to purchase PLVFW 
merchandise.  We will have sample items to look at in the bar, but 
all items will need to be ordered online.  Remember that our logo 
represents our All-American status and our iconic memorial.  Wear 
it with pride and promote our brand!  
 
www.palmerlakevfw.com/store 
 
 
 

 
Mark your calendar for these event dates: 
Booya – October 8 
Member Dinner - October 30 
 
Upcoming Post 3915 Events:  
Next Blood Drives: October 17th  
Next Post meeting: October 12h at 1900  
Next District meeting: October 8th 1000, Fred Babcock Post 5555 - Richfield 
 
Yours in Comradeship,  
Scott Hanson, Commander, Post 3915  
palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/post.html
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/member_dinner
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/store
mailto:palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com
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Comrades, 
 
 
What can be done about those millionaire athletes that refuse to honor the flag of our 
country?  
 
I would make them spend a week walking in our National Cemeteries. Let them see how 
many gave all they could so all of us could be free. Maybe we should stop going to their 
games or watching them on T. V. I'm sick and tired of those who defend them.  I'll bet they 
never had boots on the ground!.  
 
 
Chuck Quigley 
Commander Post 217  
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Hello Auxiliary members,  

Reminder -- The Annual BOOYA is Saturday, October 8. We still have openings for 
volunteers to come and help out; there is a signup sheet in the bar. On Thursday the 
October 6 we will be doing all the prep and chopping all the vegetables, starting around 
3:00 PM. Please bring your choppers and knives; this is always a fun time. 

We will be having a Veterans breakfast in November, more to come on that, stay tuned! 

Member dinner will be Sunday, October 30 don’t forget to sign up if you are planning on 
attending WWW.palmerlakevfw.com/memberdinner Please RSVP no later than 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15. 

Christmas is coming upon us quickly and we will begin planning for the annul children’s 
Christmas party please bring your ideas for a theme to our next meeting to discuss. 

Our next meeting is Tuesday October 11 at 6:00 PM - we will be meeting in the back hall. 

Remember to turn in your community service hours. If you don’t have access to enter your 
time online, let me know and I will enter your hours for you. 

Http://www.palmerlakevfw.com?volunteermain.html. 

Thank you -  

Kandy Charlet, Auxiliary President 

Palmer Lake VFW Post 3915 Auxiliary 

Email: Krcharlet@gmail.com 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/ladies.html
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/memberdinner
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/?volunteermain.html
mailto:Krcharlet@gmail.com
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Gentlemen, 
 
Thanks to everyone that pitched in for this years pig roast! It was great to see so many 
volunteers working together! 
 
Booya is next Saturday, October 10! Please remember to share this event with everyone 
you know! Dave rarely runs out of food, but let's spread the word and see if we can sell out 
by 5PM! 
 
I recently met with a gal who is trying to start a not for profit to help veterans that are 
struggling with neck and back pain. She wants to do this at no charge to the veteran. She 
is looking for a few veterans to participate in a four month study, twice a week, for about an 
hour each visit. If any of you know someone who may benefit from her study, please 
contact me at mike@wefixblinds.com. I was able to try the workout and it was awesome! 
 
 
Remember to sign up by October 15 for the member dinner to be held on Sunday, October 
30. 
 
Have a safe and Happy Halloween! 
Mike Marthaler 

  

  

 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/mens.html
mailto:mike@wefixblinds.com


 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Click here to view updated calendar. 

 

You are receiving this e-mail because you signed up for e-newsletter's from 

www.palmerlakevfw.com.  

 

If you are receiving this by mistake or wish to stop receiving, click here. 

 

 

Thanks, 

Webmaster 

 
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#/group.php?gid=174106807023
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/calendar.html
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/newsletters_opt-out.html
http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/

